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13 April 2016

Dear Deborah

REVISED WELSH IN EDUCATION STRATEGIC PLAN 2014-17: MODIFICATIONS

Thank you for sending your revised plan with the modifications we requested. We have now 
reviewed your plan and I am pleased to tell you that your plan is approved.

You should now publish and implement your plan. You may be aware that we are now 
entering a new planning cycle spanning 2017-2020.  We expect a new plan from you by 20 
December 2016.  We will be in touch with you shortly regarding the arrangements for this 
next phase. 

Yours sincerely   

Catrin Jones
Head of Welsh in Education Planning Branch
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